

News of the Week

28th June 2021

Welcome to our weekly newsletter

What's coming up at the Club

29th June – Tuesday Open Optional Triples 9.30am start 30th June – Wednesday Mixed Haggle – 12.30pm start 2nd July – Friday Triples 12.30pm start -single entry names and payment to be made by 12 noon

5th July – Monday Roll-up 12.30pm start

7th July – Wednesday Mixed Haggle 12.30 start

8th July – Thursday – Optional Triples

9th July – Friday Triples 12.30pm start - single entry names and payment to be made by 12 noon 12th July – Wednesday Mixed Haggle 12.30pm start

14th July – Friday Triples 12.30pm start – single entry names and payment to be made by 12 noon

Winter Tournaments being hosted by our Club

29th June (Tuesday) Open Optional Triples 8th July (Thursday) Open Optional Triples 27th July (Tuesday) Open Optional Triples

Results from the past week ~ 23rd June – Wednesday Haggle

1st Barry Fordyce, Denis Toovey

2nd Simon Askham, Cliff Osborne

3rd Graeme Troy, Ave Andrews

4th David Powles, Peter Darvill, Eddie Wheeler

5th Trevor Hinton, Malcolm Gurden

25th June – Friday Progressive

1st Ron Dockary 3W+34

2nd Simon Askham 3W+26

3rd Pat Bryant 3W+24

4th Geoff Bird 32W1D+29

5th Malcolm Gurden 2W1D+25

6th Max Peters 2W1D+23

7th Barry Fordyce 2W1D+22



Help

Is there anyone out there who is prepared to look after the Kitchen Roster for Fridays and Open Tournaments – please contact Chris Neilson if this is something you can do

Also required is somebody to look after the Raffles – Friday afternoons and on mornings when Open Tournaments are held.

Office Administrator

Denise Balloch has been appointed as our new Office Administrator and will be starting Monday 5th July.

Please make Denise welcome

Membership Draw

At the Board Meeting held on Thursday it was resolved that the Membership Draw will be held at 4.45pm on Fridays over the Winter Season.

This took effect from Friday 18th June 2021



ObituaryJames (Jim) Martin

It is with deep regret that we note the passing of Jim on Thursday 24th June at Tauranga Hospital.

Following Jim's wishes a private service and cremation has been held.

Our thoughts are with Kath at this sad time.





